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State Transportation Officials to Announce 
Aviation Grant Projects 

  

Kansas Transportation, State Aviation Director Merrill Atwater and other 

members of the Kansas Department of Transportation’s Aviation Division will announce 

grant projects at airports in Anthony and Rosehill on Thursday, April 21, 2016. 

 The state aviation leaders will make official announcements of Kansas Airport 

Improvement Program (KAIP) projects at Anthony and Rosehill and will join local 

officials for the announcement to expand the airports’ capabilities. All events, which will 

take place at the respective airports, are open to the public. The times of the events are: 

  

10:00 a.m.  Anthony Airport 

2:00 p.m.  Rosehill/Cook Airport 

 

### 

 
 
 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                                 
  

  

  

  

  

  

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Kansas-Department-of-Transportation/176590659055811
http://twitter.com/#!/kdothq
http://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation
http://www.flickr.com/photos/kansastransportation
http://pinterest.com/kdothq/

